From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

To: "Vernon Black"; Shelly J. Tucker (stucker@blm.gov)

Cc: Eulks, Brett; Heather EMNRD Patterson (Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us); Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Devon"s Cotton Draw 182H Battery

Date: Wednesday, December 7, 2016 10:45:00 AM

RE: Devon Energy * Cotton Draw 182H * 2RP-3678 * DOR: 5/1/16
Vernon,

OCD concurs with BLM approval of your remediation proposal for the above referenced release.
Please advise once remedial activities have been scheduled.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 S. First St.

Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext. 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Vernon Black [mailto:vblack@hungry-horse.com]

Sent: Monday, December 5, 2016 8:18 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Shelly J. Tucker (stucker@blm.gov)
<stucker@blm.gov>

Subject: Devon's Cotton Draw 182H Battery

Good Morning Mike and Shelly,

Please see the attached work plan for the release at the above referenced location. Please let me
know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Vernon K. Black
Hungry Horse, LLC
PO Box 1058

Hobbs, NM 88241
575-393-3386 office
575-631-2253 cell
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